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Faculty Welfare Committee/AAUP Newsletter April 7, 2016 
Fairfield University 

Faculty Welfare Committee/AAUP 
Excellence in Education 

From the FWC/AAUP President: 
Dear Colleagues, 

Many thanks to our FWC/AAUP Organizing 
Committee who are working together with other 
campus workers on the Forum on Campus Labor, 
scheduled for Thursday 4/21 from 4:15 to 5:30 in 
BCC lower level. This inaugural event of Fairfield 
University Workers United will be dedicated to the 
memory of Professor Gisela Gil-Egui. We in the 
FWC/AAUP leadership have her to thank for 
bringing an issue with Sodexo workers to our 
attention last semester, and we all have Gisela to thank 
for the successful resolution of that matter. The back 
of this newsletter is a flyer for the event. We hope you 
will post it to help advertise what we think will be a 
terrific forum for our campus community. 

•National AAUP released a draft report, The History, 
Uses and Abuses of Title IX. Comments are welcome 
during the comment period. Find it at aaup.org. 

•AAUP Annual Compensation Survey is scheduled 
to be released on Monday, April 11.  

Thanks to all of our FWC members for all you do for 
Fairfield. 

Rona Preli, FWC/AAUP President 
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The Forum on Campus Labor  
is re-scheduled to 

THURSDAY, APRIL 21 
• Post the flyer on the back of  this newsletter! 
• Print extra copies and post them, too! 
• Talk up the event and we hope to see you there!

http://aaup.org
http://www.faculty.fairfield.edu/fwc
http://aaup.org
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Forum on Campus Labor 
Fairfield University Workers United

Come and hear the voices of workers — 
including students — who serve meals, who 

keep everything working and fix the things that 
break, who keep our buildings and our campus 

looking great, who teach our classes. 

BCC LOWER LEVEL 
THURSDAY, APRIL 21 

4:15 TO 5:30 PM 
Learn how you can support the ongoing labor struggles 

on campus and how our solidarity connects us to make a 
better and more just campus. 

 Hear from representatives of: 
• Faculty Welfare Committee/AAUP 
• UNITE HERE Local 217 
• SEIU Local 32BJ 
• International Union of Operating Engineers Local 30 
• Student groups 
• And more! 

Celebrate the launch of FUWU with us: 

Fairfield University Workers United 
This inaugural event will be dedicated to the memory of our beloved colleague,  

Professor Gisela Gil-Egui, a friend to all workers. Just last Fall, Gisela was instrumental in 
helping to bring a labor issue concerning our Sodexo workers to a successful resolution. 
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